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              ASSEMBLED FOFB’S AT SIMPSON’S-IN-THE-STRAND IN SEPTEMBER 2009
                          ALL FRIENDS OF THE FROTH BLOWERS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND

THE 10th GRAND GATHERING & 90th ANNIVERSARY OF THE A.O.F.B.
at: Simpson’s-in-the-Strand

on: Saturday 13th September, 2014 – from 12:15hrs onwards

for: Drinks in the Knight’s Bar followed, at 13:00hrs, by

        Lunch in the Grand Cigar Divan Restaurant: main + pudding
price £50 (to include aperitifs, wine, Froth Blowers beer)

entertainment: Anthem singing & artefact display

Cheques to D. Woodhead – or cash on arrival

                                                                LUBRICATION IN MODERATION                                                       

R.S.V.P.   finwood40@btinternet.com
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           Garden Party – July 2014

 This year’s party at the Party was small in number but large in heart and, in some cases, physical presence – particularly, the Jolly Brewer. Given a wash-and-brush-up by the PHS Secretary and the Webmaster, he looked ready for anything, even being surrounded by assorted Froth Blowers for the obligatory – and traditional – photo-graph. 
 After oiling the JB, we wandered up the street to the Hat Vat for a pint or two of Hooky Best and to soak up the atmos-phere of its time-warp serenity. Suitably refreshed, we returned to the sheep-surrounded garden for delicately seared meats and more beer-from-the-barrel (courtesy of the Froth Blowers Brewing Company). 

 At around 6 p.m. my guests departed, north and south, leaving the Secretary and me to keep the flag flying at The Peyton Arms by returning for a nightcap. With this, Steve was able to face a night under canvas in the ruins of the BBQ.

 Thanks to all attendees – particularly the cleaners, the kitchen-help and the chauf-feur.
Pub History Society A.G.M.

 It is my habit each year to attend this democratic shindig on behalf of the FOFB. In 2004, its Secretary was looking for people who knew something more than he did about Ye Ancient Order of Froth Blowers, so I got in touch – being close to completing my first book on the subject (“Of Fripp and Froth Blowers”) – and the rest is history, or Pub History, perhaps. Fighting traffic in London to pubs with badly-kept beer seems the least I can do in recompense for the nation-wide exposure membership of so august a body confers on the humble author and Chain-holder. On the day, officers were re-elected on mass, except the PHS now has a Doctor of Philosophy – awarded for research into the origins of the game of Darts - as Chairman. The only other thing of note was your Chairman’s report on the state of the F.O.F.B. in 2014, ten years on. Ten people attended the first meeting in Salisbury, and sixteen at Simpson’s five years ago. I hope we can beat that next month at the tenth gathering. Nearly three hundred people have bought my books about the A.O.F.B. to date.
Froth Blowers Brewing Company
 The Brewery is ten months on from its first sale and doing well, given the intense competition in the micro-brewery world now. We have a website, run by the F.O.F.B. Webmaster, so Google us if you want to see what we are doing in the name of Froth Blowing.
